
 
November 5, 2024 
 
Mr. Tim Jackson, Production Manager 
Flagler Construction Equipment 
1299 W. Beaver Street 
Jacksonville, FL  32204  
tim@marinecleaning.com 
 
Re: Return to Compliance Letter 

Atlantic Marine Cleaning, LLC 
Facility ID No.: FLR000258301  
Duval – Hazardous Waste Program  

  
Dear Mr. Jackson:  
 
Department personnel issued a Compliance Assistance Offer letter to the above-referenced facility on 
May 30, 2024. Based on the information provided since the letter was issued, the facility has returned to 
compliance with the Department’s hazardous waste rules and regulations.   
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts. Should you have any questions or comments, 
please contact Cheryl L. Mitchell at (904) 256-1620, or via e-mail at 
Cheryl.L.Mitchell@FloridaDEP.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew Kershner   
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
 
 
ec:  DeeAnn Koenig (dee@marinecleaning.com) 
       FDEP-NED:  Bonnie Bradshaw, Cheryl L. Mitchell 
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